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22/02/2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Parents Evening Tuesday 19th March and Thursday 21st March 2024 
 
Our Parents Evenings this term will be face to face on the above dates. Meetings will be held in the 
school hall where each teacher will have a station for you to meet and share your children’s 
progress.  
 
These sessions will last for 10 minutes each and will be kept to time by a bell. If you have a 
sensitive matter that you would like to discuss, please can you book a separate appointment with 
your child's class teacher so that your privacy can be protected.  
 
We ask that you arrive promptly but not too early so that the hall doesn’t get too full with people 
waiting. Many thanks for your support with this.  
 
On Monday 26th February 2024 at 6pm bookings will open on the ‘My Child At School’ app. Please 
navigate to the Parents Evening tab and there is a drop-down box to switch between the Tuesday 
and Thursday bookings. 
 
Due to there being a limited number of available slots, where possible we ask parents to book only 
one slot per child. Where this is not feasible please get in touch with the school office. 
 
If you haven’t done so already please download the ‘My Child At School’ App from your app store 
and get in touch with the school office so that we can send you a password reset link. You can do 
this by emailing office@paulton-inf.bathnes.sch.uk and we will send you the link as soon as 
possible. 
 
Please note – when the link is sent it is only valid for 4 hours. 
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class teacher or the 
school office. 
 
Best wishes 
Paulton Infant School  

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 

mailto:office@paulton-inf.bathnes.sch.uk
http://www.paultoninfantschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@paulton-inf.bathnes.sch.uk

